
From: registrar
To:
Cc:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0041
Date: Tuesday, October 5, 2021 5:44:40 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 7:19 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Elizabeth Lam

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This proposed increase should not be applied to residences that are more than
10 years old.  Given the rate of new residential building in the city, applying this increase to the new home
developments is a more equitable solution.  Add it to  the cost of  installation of services to the new accounts in new
developments which is likely where much of the costs are being incurred for delivery.  The increase, if applied to
my  account puts delivery almost the same cost as my usage.  Nothing has changed in my service delivery.

-- Attachment --




